

CGAA Baseball Board Meeting Sunday, October 22, 2017 at 7:00 pm – Youth Service Bureau

Board meeting called to order (Tim) 7:00 pm Board meeting adjourned (Tim) 7:42 pm

Attendance:

- Tim Kaplan/President
- Chris Crumb/ Equipment Director
- Jen Fick/Director of Communications
- Matt McMorrow/Budget Director
- Chris Crumb/Equipment Director
- Dave Weidner/ Registration Director
- Chris Ruhd/ Umpire Director
- Shane Waterman/Traveling Director

Absent:

- Josh Munger/Tournament Director
- Charlie Lentz/ Fields Director
- Brian Israel/Equipment
- Matt McMorrow/ Tournament Coordinator

We still have an opening for In-House Director

Dave:

Open up registrations, Jan 2018

Tim:

Consider bumping up traveling cost. Uniform cost is going up. We want to purchase high quality jersey, need to decide what colors. Next month.

Traveling baseball only will be affected by the new bat regulations. Estimated \$4000 for new bats.

Purse Bingo at Junction 70 (fundraiser for bats)

Budget laptops & Bats

Audit time, from the main board.

Harrison is doing speed and agility. (Winter 2018)

Nets still need to be pulled from Hamlet

Shane:

Coach's evaluations need to go out to the Coaches.

Still need to find a 13a Coach and a 14-15 coach for 2018 Traveling Baseball

New Bat Regulations will be posted on the website.

Chris Crumb:

Lockers have been installed

Need to budget for Baseballs, Catchers mits, Batting helmets and a new L screen.

Let's consider, suggesting certain helmet colors.

Jen Fick:

Send out new bat regulations to membership.

Send out Notice of Purse Bingo Volunteers needed

No September Meeting Minutes to approve because of appreciation dinner.

Need list of new board members.

Tim motioned to adjourn meeting, Dave seconds. Meeting adjourned.

Next Board Meeting Sunday, November 26, 2017. 7:00p.m.